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Dettmann, Dan

From: Dan Petersen [dpetersen@findorff.com]
Sent; Monday, June 18, 2008 12:37 PM

To: Dettmann, Dan

Subject: 600 Doty Street Lighting Improvement

Dan,

We received the notice of the Public Hearing regarding the new street lights. We own all of the property on
the south side of the 600 Block of West Doty Street. We are in support of the new lights. We are not planning
to attend the Hearing unless you feel that you need our support. Please let me know if you feel that someone
from Findorff should attend.

Dan Petersen

Vice President - Finance

J. H. Findorff & Son Inc.
Phone: 608-442-7072

Fax: 608-257-5306

e-mail: dpetersen@findorff.com
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